
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
 

7th November 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

I am writing to confirm that Year 5 have a residential trip to Swanage from Tuesday 15th May to 

Friday 18th May 2018.  Both classes will be going together, travelling by coach, and I hope that all 

the children will be able to take part. 

 

The total cost of the trip is £210.00 per child and this can be paid online or instalments from now 
– and an extended period of time, on request, if that eases the financial impact. This is the same 

cost as last year.  Please may I ask you to check your eligibility for free school meals, following the 

link: http://www.3.hants.gov.uk/caterers. Those parents who are entitled would be eligible for 

assistance in meeting the cost of school trips. 

 

If the financial contribution, which includes the cost of transport to and from the venue, is likely to 

be a barrier to your child’s participation, please do arrange to speak to Mrs. Bush in the School 

office in confidence. 

 

Further details regarding this trip will be issued in the New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tony Hughes 

Educational Visits Co-ordinator 
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